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COMMITTEE REPORT

To the Honorable Mayor and Common Council of the City of La Crosse: S^
\

Your Finance and Personnel Committee having under consideration the annexed resolution r-,.
authorizing the Legal Department to enter into a professional services contract for the purpose of
creating standard templates for contracts and said matter having been referred to the Finance Director ^
and same having made his report herein, recommends the same be adopted '

Respectfully submitted, qJ
MAR 2 4 2012 chris olson. Chmn. %—

Marilyn Wigdahl

rT"', 'ES FEB" U92012Doug Happel

Audrey Kader

Richard Swantz
Typed: 2-3-12

Approved:

F&P Vote: unanimous




